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09/06/2022  12:39:402022/1509/P OBJ Sissel Godfrey I have looked at the plans and firstly feel that there is not enough detail for a proper decision to be made.

Secondly this has the feel of a building that will eventually be converted into a house with the inclusion of 

bathroom and increase in size.

I could not see the window on the side of the building so am not sure 

whether it will be overlooking the heath or adjoining land.

The adjoining land has had permission for a house to be built along the adjoining fence. I wish to make sure 

that this will not affect the rights of light that a building of this size so close to the fence will cause especially as 

the new proposed building benefits from natural light on the south side of the building.

I may wish to add more to this objection
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